@ USHM Beawd dne (unnu)
SEA OIL PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED

SEA/074/2019
June 14, 2019

Subject: Cyber Threats Alert

Dear All Valued Customer

At the current situation, the Conducting business both domestically and internationally using financial
transaction channels via electronic systems to facilitate and increase the speed of transaction that makes it easy
to access information and send data quickly which is any way for Malicious person who try to create fraudulent
tricks with financial transactions via electronic channels such as Theft of personal information by trapping data
from online purchases, Sending fraudulent emails to enter important information, Create a fake email / account
to be an acquaintance person close to convincing to transfer money.

Sea Oil Public Company Limited (“the Company”) sees cyber threats about financial transactions
through electronic channels. Therefore, the company would like to notify that the Company have not a policy
to request personal information of customers or notify changes to bank accounts to customers via email
channels. If a bank account is changed for money transfer, the company will notify the changed as letter to send
registered mail. Along with allowing the financial officer to notify the bank account information to customers

via telephone only.

Please be informed accordingly.

Sincerely Yours,

( Ms. Neeracha Panboonhom )

President & Chief Executive Officer

88 FOUUNUI-ATIA 30 OUNUNUI-ATIA UYIIVIIHT [WVALIIHT NFUNNA 10260  INTANYITel : +66(0) 2398-9850-1 uln/Fax : +66(0) 2398-9852
88 Soi Bangna-Trad 30, Bangna-Trad Road, Bangna, B Bangkok 10260  Website : www.seaoilthailand.com




